
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 
MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2024  
 
 

 
The MT Greeters met with three new residents in December:    

1. Peter Holloway, 121 Boxwood Lane, visited December 
4.                
2. Kim and William Kivela, 1218 Loblolly Lane, visited 
December 15.          
  
3. Mary and Frank Conrad, 245 Cottonwood Lane, visited 
December 20.  

 
 
Deadline for items for the February 2024 News and Views:  
 
     Sunday, January 21, 2024  
 
Delivery of the February News and Views: 
   
  Wednesday, January 31, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Committee Chair  
 


